
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 5/15/2013 4:47:16 PM

Madrigal, Anna-Marie (anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cherry, Brian K t/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC71: 
Redacted

To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: 5/15/13 PG&E extension request denied

Hi Anna-Marie,

Just acknowledging receipt of your email, and letting you know that we will serve the parties 
with Mr. Clanon’s response to PG&E’s extension request.

Thank you.

Redacted

Regulatory Relations
Redacted

From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie [mailto:anna-marie.madrigai@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2013 4:28 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K__________________
Cc: [Redacted
Subject: 5/15/13 PG&E extension request denied

Please find attached the extension request from Executive Director Paul Clanon denying 
extension.

Thank you,

Anna-Marie Madrigal 
Executive Director's Office 
California Public Utilities Commission

SB GT&S 0176574
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505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco CA 94102 
O: 415.703,1836 
F: 415,703,1356
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